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Brown, Emily/WDC

From: Freeman, Scott/RDU
Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2006 4:31 PM
To: Brown, Emily/WDC
Subject: FW: Western Wake Project

Scott Freeman, Ph.D.

Associate Scientist

CH2M HILL

3125 Poplarwood Ct, Suite 304

Raleigh, NC 27604

(919) 875-4311  ext. 32

-----Original Message-----
From: David_Rabon@fws.gov [mailto:David_Rabon@fws.gov]
Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2006 1:14 PM
To: Freeman, Scott/RDU
Cc: Swanek, Ruth/RDU
Subject: Re: Western Wake Project

That is correct.

David R. Rabon, Jr.
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
Post Office Box 33726
Raleigh, North Carolina 27636-3726

telephone:  919.856.4520 x 16
telefax:  919.856.4556
email:  david_rabon@fws.gov

             <Scott.Freeman@CH
             2M.com>
                                                                        To 
             04/06/2006 11:59          <david_rabon@fws.gov>
             AM                                                         cc 
                                       <Ruth.Swanek@CH2M.com>
                                                                   Subject 
                                       Western Wake Project
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Hi David,
in reference to our phone conversation earlier today, I would like to confirm that the 
letter we received from your office dated February, 15
2006 concurs that the Western Wake Regional Wastewater Management Facilities project is 
not likely to adversely affect any federally listed threatened or endangered species. This
concurrence is based on information provided in the January 2006 Draft EIS and December 
2005 Biological Assessment / Biological Evaluation provided to your office by North 
Carolina Construction Grants and Loan.

Can you please respond to this e-mail indicating the concurrence with the effect 
determinations in the BA/BE?
If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me.
Thank you
Scott Freeman

Scott Freeman, Ph.D.
Associate Scientist
CH2M HILL
3125 Poplarwood Ct, Suite 304
Raleigh, NC 27604

(919) 875-4311  ext. 32


